
Dear Mr. Wiggam,  
 
I am writing to ask that you please support SB 311. Our governor and his appointed health 
directors have been abusing their powers for months, and it is time that the legislature bring 
this to an end. Ohioans do not wish to live under mandates; we do not appreciate the 
restriction of our freedoms, the destruction of our economy (especially small businesses and 
restaurants), and Governor DeWine's tyrannical abuse of authority.  Please support SB 311 and 
any other measures that would hold Governor DeWine accountable for his egregious abuse of 
power. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ashley Johnson 
 


